
 

 
 

News Release 

 

 

 
OQ Chemicals Updates Fuel Surcharges in North America 
 
Houston, USA, Mar. 14, 2022 – OQ Chemicals is announcing an update to its freight 
surcharges to be applied Apr. 1, 2022, to all North American (US/CA/MX) orders where 
the seller absorbs the freight. This is to help offset some of the rapidly increasing logistic 
and trucking costs resulting from both market tightness and fuel increases. Customers 
with any questions are advised to contact their OQ Chemicals account manager. 
 
Fuel surcharges effective Apr. 1, 2022 Per pound Per kg 

Trucks 
(Including any container or chassis delivery) 

$0.02 $0.044 

Rail $0.01 $0.022 
 
 
About OQ Chemicals 
OQ Chemicals (formerly Oxea) is a global manufacturer of oxo intermediates and oxo 
performance chemicals such as alcohols, polyols, carboxylic acids, specialty esters, 
and amines. These are used to produce high-quality coatings, lubricants, cosmetic 
and pharmaceutical products, flavors and fragrances, printing inks, and plastics. 
OQ Chemicals employs more than 1,400 people worldwide and is part of OQ, an 
integrated energy company originating in Oman. OQ Chemicals sells its chemicals in 
more than 60 countries worldwide. More information is available at 
chemicals.oq.com. 
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